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Indicator workshop of HELCOM Expert network on benthic habitats (EN BENTHIC WS1-
2020), 16 March 2020, to be held as an online meeting  
 

In line with HELCOM policy on COVID-19, we would like to inform you that arrangements for the indicator 
workshop of HELCOM Expert network on benthic habitats (EN BENTHIC WS1-2020), 16 March 2020, have 
been changed. All HELCOM meetings scheduled as of Monday, March 16th through April 30th, 2020 will take 
place online.  With respect to the EN BENTHIC WS1-2020 this means that an online meeting will be held on 
16 March and the online invitation to participate through Skype for business will be sent to registered 
participants in a separate e-mail.   

  

We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding.  

 

https://helcom.fi/helcom-at-work/meetings/covid-19-information/
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